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*ND = Not detected - Analyte NOT DETECTED at or above the Method Detection Limit (if MDL is reported), 

otherwise at or above the Reportable Detection Limit (RDL) 

 *ppb=part per billion 

SUBJECT: POTABLE WATER SYSTEMS LEAD SAMPLING RESULTS - Mitigation Action 

Rubidoux High School - H20-6 Track and Field "C" "R" - B8E2157-06 

 

On August 1, 2018 lliverside Unified School District Maintenance and Operations Office received verbal notification from 

AAA LEAD Consultants and Inspections, Inc., indicating that a single sample location at Rubidoux High School had tested 

above the actionable level upon a first draw sample for lead. The sample location was an exterior drinking fountain 

located on the East of the Football Stadium, by Gate 2, please see map enclosed. 

  

Jurupa Unified School District Maintenance and Operations performed the following steps to address the subject of 

notification: 

 

1. 5/29/2018 the Maintenance & Operations Plumbing Staff rendered the fixture inoperable by removing the 

physical fixture and capping the water supply lines.  Work completed within 1.5 hours of receiving verbal 

notification from AAA LEAD Consultants and Inspections, Inc.  

2. 6/1/2018 AAA LEAD Consultants and Inspections, Inc., provided Maintenance & Operations documentation of a 

sample tested on5/19/2018 indicating that the water supplies to Rubidoux High School contains 33ppb lead. 

3. 9/24/2018 Maintenance & Operations performed follow up testing of the water supply that the replaced 

bubbler, hoses and angle stops. This was done in order to better define the source of the elevated lead levels. 

4. 12/8/2018 AAA LEAD Consultants and Inspections, Inc. verbal contacted Maintenance & Operations to notify 

the laboratory results “ND”. 

 


